
 

 
4th March 2019 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Nursery and Reception 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Trip to Manor Farm and Woodlands – Tuesday 2nd April 2019 

 
We are pleased to inform you that a trip has been organised for all the pupils in Nursery and Reception to visit Manor 
Farm and Woodlands near Loughborough on Tuesday 2nd April. This will link in with our ‘spring’ topic and will be an 
enjoyable and educational way to end the term.  
 
We will be travelling from school to the farm by coach, leaving at approximately 9am. The children should come to 
school at the usual time, wearing their PE kit and trainers or sensible shoes. A warm, waterproof coat will also be 
needed. The children can be collected from school at the usual time of 3.30pm. A packed lunch will be provided by 
school, but the children should bring their snack and drink in a small named rucksack.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £21 and payment can be made via cash, cheque or BACS. Cheques should be made payable 
to Hollygirt School. For BACS payments, please reference your payment NAME/FARM. 
 
If you are happy for your child to accompany us on this trip, please complete and return the form below, along with 
payment, to your child’s class teacher by Friday 15th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Caroline Scott 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 

 

Trip to Manor Farm 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________      Class: ___________ 
 
I give my permission for my child to visit Manor Farm on Tuesday 2nd April 2019. I acknowledge the need for obedience 
and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will 
be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 
I enclose a cheque /cash / I will do a BACS payment for £21 (please delete as appropriate).  
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form, you are agreeing to the cost even if 
your child does not take part in the visit. 

 
Signed:  ___________________________________     Date: _________ 

 
 

Please return to Mrs Heatlie / Mrs Scott by Friday 15th March 2019 


